
Town Board Minutes 
          July 8, 2014 
                      
The monthly meeting of the Torrey Town Board held on July 8, 2014 at 56 Geneva St was 
called to order by Supervisor Flynn at 7:30PM. 
 
Present: Patrick H. Flynn, Burge W. Morris, Colby J. Petersen, Linda K. Francisco,John H. 
Martini 
Others present:  Jeff Finger- Highway Supt., George Thompson, John Ghidiu, Bill Hall, Mary 
Lilyea- Assessor, Tim Dennis- District Legislature Robert Brechko- YC Election Commissioner 
 
Mr. Flynn led the pledge of allegiance. 
 
Bob Brechko, YC Board of Election Commissioner appeared to discuss recent changes in 
elections process. Still in legislation is the bill to have all Federal state and local primaries run at 
the same time. This would lower cost for the county and area municipalities. He reported stats 
on voter registration, new, reinstated and dropped. Due to limited space issues, many polling 
places are being relocated. Town of Torrey may be moved to the Dresden Firehouse. All Milo 
districts will be moved to the Academy. 
 

Mr. Flynn presented the abstracts of vouchers for audit. 
Motion by Mr. Martini 2nd Mrs. Francisco, that the bills on the General A & B Funds in the 
amount of $ 15366.58 be paid, carried by all. 
Motion by Mr. Petersen, 2nd Mr. Morris that the bills on the highway DA & D Funds in the 
amount of $ 33,051.77 be paid, carried by all. 
 
Motion by Mr. Morris 2nd Mr. Petersen  to approve the minutes of the June meeting carried. 
 
Discussion on town park, mowing would be easier if the picnic tables were set on a concrete 
pads level with the ground. The village will supply the forms and set them up. A eyebolt will be 
placed in the concrete so the picnic tables can be secured to the pad. Summer rec has begun 
with attendance at 22 youth per day. Food Link is supplying lunch each day for the program. 
Clerk picks up lunches each morning at Milly’s Pantry, on Fridays a back pack of food is sent 
home with each child for the weekends. 
 
Jeff Finger gave the highway report. Working on footers for new bridge at Hopeton. Weighed old 
pipes deemed surplus. Each weighs @ 1 ton. He will check with salvage yard for steel prices 
then advertise for bids. Would like to hire part time help with the mowing. Highway crew is busy. 
 
Dwight James gave the Code report. He issued 8 permits, 2 C of O, 1 Special Use Modification. 
2 Site visits, 1 complaint, 9 building inspections, 1building condemnation, 9 other visits.  
5 Safety Inspections at the camps and attended training at Yates County. 164 miles. 
 
Town clean up days are set for July 26 & 27th. 
 
Mr. Flynn made a motion to move into executive session to discuss pending legal matters at 
8:05pm with Code Officer James.  Executive session ended at 8:15PM, no action taken.  
Motion by Mr. Flynn  to adjourn 2nd Mr. Petersen at 8:18PM carried. 
Respectfully submitted, 


